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December 2019 Newsletter No 3 
New Zealand Championships 2020 

 
PLEASE NOTE THE EMAIL ADDRESS: 

nzchampionships2020@outlook.com 

 
Welcome to the No 3 Newsletter as we prepare for the 2020 Nationals.  Please note the email address above 

for any questions or contacting Marching Auckland re NZ Championships.  

 

Official Opening – reminder this will not be during the day, times to be advised. 

Please note the venue will be closed till 4.00pm owing to late set up times, please do not arrive before and 

expect entry.  

 

Floor Surface Pulman Arena – this will be carpet and pathways around will also be carpet.  We would appreciate 

everyone walking on the carpet areas only, not the wooden floor surfaces.  Flat shoes, soft wedge heels or 

sneakers appreciated to be worn by people attending. Leave your high heels at home.  

 

Entry Tickets & Souvenirs – the listing will be out in January 2020.  Teams and Team Officials will NOT be 

charged an entry fee. They will have their own seating area upstairs overlooking the Arena.  

Spectator tickets will be going on sale 9am 15th January.  We will be providing all of the information prior to this 

date. Ticket prices will start at $5.  

Souvenir pre-orders will also be available from the 15th January, forms will be emailed to Association 

Secretaries. 

   

Team Lounge - There will be a team lounge for all teams to use for changing & leaving their gear, but remember 

this is a shared area. There are no separate changing rooms available for teams to set up in.   

The 2 changing rooms at the Pulman Arena will be available to the teams just prior to their entry into the 

competition arena.  

 

Challenge Cup – Sunday 22nd March, 2020 – yes, we are holding an open competition for all teams to enter.  

We are inviting teams to come to Auckland a little earlier to compete in our competition. The Judging panel will 

be advised in the New Year.  

Entry Fee $70, venue Lloyd Elsmore Hockey Turf, Pakuranga.  Entries to the above email address.  

 

Questions - If you have any questions please email the address above and we will answer to the best of our 

ability.  

 

Thursday 26th March     PULMAN ARENA 

Friday 27th March    Walters Road 

Saturday 28th March       Takanini 

      South Auckland 

 

Marching NZ & Marching Auckland Official Accommodation – PULMAN LODGE  
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We look forward to seeing you all in Auckland, March 2020 
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